February 27, 2024 Caucus Talking Points for 2 PROPOSED RESOLUTIONS

I would like to provide context for TWO DIFFERENT, but RELATED, resolutions that prompt us to:
  Return to local government control and management of our election processes and reporting AND 
  Return to election processes that don’t use electronics, because that involves outside influences as well
1. Most people don’t have confidence that the election results are truthfully reported.
2. The processes have become complex and the counting/reporting of the results is not transparent.
3. And all those complexities has added completely avoidable expense, which comes right out of our pockets in the way of taxes.
4. This work is done by organizations that we don’t know or live with, who thus have no vested interest in us.
5. It wasn’t that long ago that we were managing this “hands-on” and it was certainly doable – after all, we are smart people.
6. We need to return to secure and transparent elections by involving We The People and our Municipalities so that we can confidently stand behind the reported results.
7. Flex your God-given voice and authority today to begin returning to the days of wisdom – in simplicity and honor. 




	For more information on election integrity actions in Anoka County, visit
https://www.projectminnesota.com/anoka/?ref=projectminnesota.com
-or-
If you have questions, please feel free to email the 
Anoka County Election Integrity Team at ACEIT@ACEIT.VOTE



